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Dear Parents/Carers, 
I hope that you have managed to see the videos of the teachers on the website which were made available 
yesterday. Please don’t forget that the children can use the email addresses to ask questions or just to 
introduce themselves. I know that the teachers would be delighted to hear from them!  
 
September 
Please make sure that you have received today’s letter about arrangements for when we return in 
September. 
 
As we approach the last few days of term we should have been saying ‘Goodbye and Best Wishes’ to those 
who are leaving the school, including our Year 6 children. There are also staff who are leaving; Mrs Crozier, 
Mrs Wallace, Mrs Hill, Miss Barnes, Mrs Adams, Mrs J Taylor, Mrs Rosamund. We thank them all for their 
contribution to the school over many years and they will be missed but we wish them all the very best as 
they leave Brampton. 
 
Dear Children of Brampton School, 
I am sorry that I haven't had the chance to say farewell in person.  I would have 
loved to have finished at school with a musical flourish like a concert or in sharing a 
hearty sing with you in singing assembly, but not to be.  I do leave though knowing 
that music will continue to thrive in the very capable hands of Mrs Cunningham.  
 
 May you have many magical musical moments in your time at Brampton and 
beyond.  I have left a new instrument in the music room for you to explore - a 
Cajon, which is shown in this picture.  I think you'll enjoy using it.   
 
Very best wishes for a happy summer holiday, 
 

Mrs Crozier 🎼 
 
The last day of school for children is Tuesday 21st July but please remember that you can contact us on 
closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk.  
 
Thank you for all your support. As always, take care and stay safe. 
 

 
 
 

Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher 
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